
Lion’s Roar 9-2-20 
  

Safety at CCS 

We are learning together as we complete the first day of school. We are committed to keeping our 

facility sanitized according to guidelines. There are so many facets to consider regarding sanitizing and 

keeping your children safe. We are addressing issues as they arise. If you see something we are 

overlooking, please don't hesitate to let us know.  After parent orientation Monday night, a few 

modifications have been made. 

1. In second grade we will be sending a cousin of Douglas, their classroom mascot, home with students 

this year. Cousin Douglas is not a stuffed animal. Rather he has a hard surface covering which we can 

easily sanitize when he returns to school each week. We still love our stuffed Douglas, but he will be in 

hiding for the next few months. 

2. Students will be bringing books home from the school library or their classroom's library. Please know 

these books have been untouched by students before being checked out. When students return their 

books, they will be kept out of circulation for 3 days before being returned to the shelf. This follows 

appropriate guidelines for Covid safety.  

  

Tree Nut Allergy 

We have a student with a severe allergic reaction to tree nuts. Please be careful when sending food 

containing nuts or peanuts to school with your children. This doesn't mean your child cannot eat nuts at 

school. Rather we need to be aware that they don't share them with others. Thanks for your 

understanding.  

  

Dress Code Reminder 

* Shorts and/or skirts should come at least to the top of the knee. 

* No tight fitted or immodest clothing. 

* Hair should be of a natural color. 

* No holes or “shredded” areas on pants or jeans. 

* Sandals are allowed, but “flip-flops” are not. 

* Sleeveless shirts are allowed, but not tank tops. 

  

Individual Pictures 



Lifetouch Photography will be here on Wednesday, September 23rd to take individual student photos. 

These will be used for the yearbook, student records, ASB cards, etc. Parents have the option to order 

packets of photos and ASB cards, and a variety of options are available as well. We will be sending home 

picture forms with each student in a few weeks. Each student will need to have their own packet with a 

separate check, made payable to Lifetouch or exact change cash enclosed. 

  

Calendar 

Sept 

7     Labor Day – No School 

23   Individual Picture Day 

25   Staff Day – No School 

 


